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1 message

Jillian <jillianparker@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 8:06 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi SBAC,

Thank you so much for all of your hard work and time coming up with the options for our school buildings.

I believe the only option that makes sense going forward is option E. This option has the least amount of disruption to
the students and staff. Options B and C would negatively impact the kids and staff by relocating them for two or more
years. This is unacceptable.

Option E also makes the most financial sense. Instead of pouring more money into rapidly deteriorating buildings, we
are able to restart the clock on at least one of the three schools.

I believe there are many intelligent, creative, and generous people in our community that can come up with ways to
assist those in town who would actually struggle financially with option E.

The time is now to finally responsibly address the issues with our school buildings.

Thank you!

Jillian Blakeslee
10 Prout Place
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